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TO: UNIT TREASURER  

UNIT GAMBLING MANAGER 

 

RE: DEPARTMENT AUXILIARY PROGRAMS APPROVED GAMBLING FUND 

 DONATIONS 

 

Since May 3, 1993, certain programs of the American Legion Auxiliary, Department of 

Minnesota, were officially approved as "lawful purpose" programs that may receive donations 

from gambling funds from our Units and Posts.  This approval was given by the Minnesota 

Gambling Control Board. 

 

Attached please find an update copy of the list of programs that have been approved by the 

Minnesota Gambling Control Board to receive gambling funds. 

 

If a Department program is NOT listed on the attached, it has NOT been approved to receive 

gambling funds. 

 

The Gambling Board has approved the attached form the Gambling Managers may use when 

sending in donations to programs of the American Legion Auxiliary. 

 

Please note:  Auxiliary Units make their checks payable to:  American Legion Auxiliary.  Post 

must make their checks payable to:  The American Legion Foundation (no acct # is needed). 

 

The attached “white form” may be attached to your monthly Schedule C to show what was 

included in each check.  It also gives you the correct codes to use when reporting your donations 

on your Schedule C (Gambling). 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, please contact the Department Office. 

 

 

 Cathy Radil 

 Department Treasurer 

 

 


